Meetings Attended by Cr Peter R. Smith

Since Council Meeting 13th October 2003

16th October

Murray Watch at Murray Bridge.

17th October

Rural Counselling S.A. quarterly meeting in Adelaide.




Most areas in S.A. are reporting a good year.

18th October

Swan Reach show with Cr Rowe.

18th October

Opening of Tenbury – Hunter Reserve at Swan Reach.

Cr Rowe and myself then visited some residents at Younghusband so as to gain some first hand knowledge of their concerns. 

20th October
I attended a Joint Local/State Government Regional Passenger Transport Liaison Group meeting in Adelaide.




The sticking point seems to be equity with the city.

21st October

1st Mannum Big River Fishing Competition meeting for 2004 event.




Event to be held 28th & 29th February 2004.

22nd October
I attended a Stormwater/Pollution Seminar at The Entertainment Centre in Adelaide with Cr Rowe.

23rd October
Inspection with Cr’s Rowe, Taylor, Mayor Mann and myself of sites within Randell Ward.  

23rd October
“An Outline of the River Murray Act 2003” at the Law Society office in Adelaide with Mayor Mann.


The speakers, Judith Bradsen, Fraser Bell, James Levinson & Stuart Henry all made the point that without the final regulations it was hard to have firm decision making yet all agreed that at first reading the Bill is very restrictive to development and all agreed that there was too much power to the Minister.

 24th October
South Australian Community Housing Association seminar followed by the Annual General Meeting of SACHA in Adelaide.

24th October
SACH presentation dinner in Adelaide.

26th October
Mannum Community Club Annual General Meeting.

26th October
Mannum Football Club Annual General Meeting.


This meeting was deferred because of lack of commitment us therefore being unable to fill positions on the Executive and General Committee.

27th October
Development Assessment Panel Meeting at Cambrai.


I supplied a copy of a letter that circulated Mannum referring to a sub-division of commercial land pertaining to it being a residential land. Both the developer and his council stated they had no knowledge of the letter.

30th October 
Cr Rowe and I attended a reception in Adelaide to farewell Leon & Trica Broster.


Approximately 40 persons attended (including both Federal & State Ministers and senior Public Servants) the reception at which Leon was presented with a book compiled from letters from those who knew him.

1st November
I attended the launch in Murray Bridge of a CD from which some of the proceeds from the sale are to be donated to the Murray Darling Association.

4th November
 I attended a Mannum Big River Fishing Competition in Mannum.

5th November 
I attended the, “Author’s Dinner” at the Mannum Motel.


This dinner was put on by the Mannum College.

My apologies for the Council Meeting 10th October.

